
CHRISTMAS
Help with

Dear Parents,
Last Christmas we were supported by a
fabulous charity called KidsBank in Chester. As a
school, we are able to refer families to them and
they then offer a selection of brand new
Christmas gifts for children. These can be
delivered to the family home or to school if that
is easier. 
If you think you would benefit from a referral,
please contact Mrs Wakefield -either in person,
by phone or via email.

In addition to our link with KidsBank, we 
do have the facility to refer for Food 
Bank donations. Mrs Edmond is our
point of contact for this and again, 
she can be contacted via the school 
office or in person. 
All calls will be treated with the 
utmost confidentiality. 


